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Friday 22nd  September 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
Our class is taking part in the Y3/4 tri-golf afternoon at Harrogate Golf Club, on Tuesday 26th 
September. Children will travel by coach at 12:15pm, and we will return to school for 4pm. 
 
The event is free to the children, but we request a voluntary contribution of £7.60 towards the 
cost of the transport. 
 
Children will need to come to school in their PE kits. We will be outside for the whole morning so 
suitable clothing for the weather conditions will be needed (sun hat & sun cream or waterproofs). A 
full water bottle will also be needed  
 
Please can you complete the consent here by Monday 25th September 

 
Many thanks,   
Miss Tye 

Edison Class 
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